
From: Roush, Pam S <Pam.S.Roush@wv.gov>  
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 11:52 AM 
To: Woodcock, Regina K <Regina.K.Woodcock@wv.gov>; Judy, Debra A <Debra.A.Judy@wv.gov>; 
Rispress, Susan K <Susan.K.Rispress@wv.gov>; Beard, Stephanie N <Stephanie.N.Beard@wv.gov>; Neal, 
Jo A <Jo.A.Neal@wv.gov> 
Subject: FW: Updates 
Importance: High 
 
FYI 
 
From: dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov <dhhrwvbttinfo@wv.gov>  
Sent: Friday, June 12, 2020 11:51 AM 
Subject: Updates 
Importance: High 
 
Hello Folks,  
 
We have two new updates to share.  First, Covansys has increased the character limit in the Service 
Directory - there is now a 1500 character limit. So we hope that allows everyone to go into the Service 
Directory and list how you will be available to provide services after July 1, 2020.  You can list for both 
E/A and Direct Service - either by Teleconference only, F-F only, or both Teleconference and F-F.   
 
The second item is a link to the posted Family Prescreening questions document which you may use to 
record responses to questions before each F-F visit. You can cut and paste this link: 
http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/sdform/WVBTT_family_pre-screening_fillable.pdf  
 
We have our final WV Birth to Three webinar this afternoon - so if you have not yet participated in a 
webinar, or would like to attend again, please check out registering at 
http://www.wvdhhr.org/birth23/files/SC_DP_COVID_19_webinar_schedule.pdf  
 
We are finalizing our Q and A so if you have any questions, please send those to me at 
pam.s.roush@wv.gov  so we can get them included.   
 
Thank you! 
 
Pam 
Pam Roush, Director 
WV Birth to Three 
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